
 

GOOD MEDICINE PROGRAM update for March 2017:  

 

 

- The Good Medicine Program staff members and school personal are continuing to 

implement the Student Support teams.  

 

- The Youth Mental Health First Aid trainings occurred on February 22-23, 2017. The next 

schedule training will be March 28-29, 2017. Each trainer will be going out into the 

community to advocate for the training in other programs in the community. GMP 

director will be presenting on March 2, 2017, for the Blackfeet Business Counsel 

regarding the benefits of the program and to get tribal employees to attend.  

 

- There were six individuals that attended the Check in Check out training in Helena on 

February 6, 2017 and two of those people stayed for the Train the Trainers training on 

February 7, 2017. With two trainers in the district, we can now have our own trainings 

for others on how to implement the Check in Check out program.  

 

- The GMP staff members are continuing to work with students, families, and on creating 

identified groups and gathering referrals for students.  

 

- The Good Medicine Program Director is continuing to get buy-in for the Noble Referral 

System. The roll out date has been changed due to unexpected struggles to get a Lawyer 

etc. New roll out day will be in the middle of March.   

 

 


